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	[bookmark: Text7]This memorandum is to provide you with the current information about Ontario’s Universal Influenza Immunization Program (UIIP) for the 2016/2017 influenza season. The official launch of the 2016/2017 UIIP is anticipated to occur in late-October. 

Program details to support implementation of the 2016/2017 UIIP, including information for health care providers have been posted on the Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care (ministry) website at www.ontario.ca/influenza.

Thank you for your participation in the Universal Influenza Immunization Program.  If you have any questions, please contact the Vaccine Preventable Diseases Phone Line at 705-759-5409.

Please see page 2 for Influenza vaccines available through the 2016/17 UIIP.




Jonathon Bouma
Acting Vaccine Preventable Diseases Program Manager


Additional resources and information for the 2016/2017 influenza season:

Health Care Provider Q & A: 2016/2017 Universal Influenza Immunization Program
www.ontario.ca/influenza
National Advisory Committee on Immunization (NACI): Canadian Immunization Guide Chapter on Influenza and Statement on Seasonal Influenza Vaccine for 2016-2017 
http://www.phac-aspc.gc.ca/naci-ccni/flu-2016-grippe-eng.php
Addendum - LAIV Use in Egg Allergic Individuals
http://www.phac-aspc.gc.ca/naci-ccni/flu-2016-grippe-addendum-eggs-oeufs-eng.php
Addendum - LAIV Use in Children and Adolescents
http://www.phac-aspc.gc.ca/naci-ccni/flu-2016-grippe-addendum-children-enfants-eng.php
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	CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information in this fax transmission may contain information that is confidential. It is intended only for use of the addressee named above. If you are not the intended addressee, any disclosure, copying, or distribution of the information, or the taking of action in reliance on it, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this fax in error, please advise Algoma Public Health immediately.
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